
Hello Scholars,  

We enjoyed seeing you (and many of your families) on campus this Saturday! We know the 
time until we see you again will go quickly, and you will stay busy!  

Xi’s- We look forward to celebrating you at the President’s Reception on May 10th! This event 
is mandatory for Xi’s and open to all other cohorts/families.  

Omicrons and Pi’s- We can’t wait to welcome you to your first residential summer program 
Sunday, June 12th. Keep checking your Elon email regularly- Course selection and evening 
curriculum selection is forthcoming. If you do not respond by the deadline, we will select these 
for you. If you took home summer paperwork, we need that back by May 13th! This is also 
the due date to submit proof of COVID-19 vaccination or an exemption form 
to elonacademy@elon.edu.  

Don’t let the length of our absence from each other interfere with communication- schedule 
your April CAT Mentor meeting in a timely manner, continue meeting with your academic 
coach (if you have one), and reach out to staff with any concerns or questions (academic, 
emotional well-being, etc).  

Academic Coaching- We continue to have coaches for math and Spanish. Deadline to request a 
coach is April 13th.   

Xi scholars- Below is information on a Rotary leadership conference happening this summer. 
Please look and/or share the information with rising high school juniors or seniors outside EA. A 
flier and the application are attached.  

Rotary Club of Alamance has a spot available for a local high school student (rising junior or 
senior) to attend RYLA (Rotary Youth Leadership Award) - with expenses paid by the club. RYLA 
is a 4 day/3-night conference to teach leadership skills, creative thinking, build friendships and 
have fun. 

 The RYLA Conference will be held at Oak Ridge Military Academy in Guilford County (just north 
of Greensboro). The dates for the RYLA are June 9 – 12, 2022. This opportunity is available for 
an upcoming Junior or Senior in High School. RYLA is completely free to selected students. 

Stay Well,  
 
Elon Academy 


